Enclosure

5th October, 1949.

Dear Sir,

with reference to my let ter of the
o8th ultimo respecting the Steamer "THE LADY BELLE",
1 enclose & copy of a commmnication which has now
come to hand from the S. & S. Steaushlp Co. Litd., .
and shall be glad if you will be gulded accordingly
and return the deferred reports to this office in
course of post in order that the case may be
submitted to the Committee for their declslon.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,.

WeHe Wag,gott »B8qe
DUBLINS
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